
Hopefully my message to issue of the Midas Project Permit will be added to the many you will 

receive. As a professional in the industry - Mine/Project/ Field Geologist w/ + 50 years experience 

and also a great lover of outdoor activities including fishing, hiking, camping, and traveling - the 

project has something for everyone, A job that will provide great-paying jobs many years for lots 

local people, taxes that will certainly help the local tax base, a rejuvinated salmon run that is long 

over due, and especially the clean-up work that will be part of the over-all project. To find a 

company that is willing to do that kind of work ( the clean-up part ) is rare and should be greatly 

appreciated. Also, the recovery of Antimony as part of the mining process should not be overlooked, 

or ignored. It's a strategic metal which the U.S is totally import dependent and this project will 

certainly help reduce that. 

 

Thanks for reading my message. I strongly urge you to permit the project ASAP. 

 

Richard W. Morris - Id. Prof Geol #409 
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